
 
 

 

 

 
 

Parents News You Can Use – February 2, 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Students at Freedom Park,  

• Class pictures will be taken Tuesday, February 4th.  

• American Heart Association Kids Heart Challenge kicks off this week. Additional 

information can be found on our Class Dojo story.  

• PTA is sponsoring a night of BINGO Thursday, February 6th 5-7 PM. Entrance is 

free and a bingo card. Additional cards can be purchased for $1 along with 

concessions.  

• Information regarding the Candy Gram Fundraiser sponsored by PTA was sent 

home last week. Order forms are due this Friday, February 7th.  

• The month of March is the National Reading Month. We would like to invite 

parents to read to an elementary classroom on every Friday mornings in the 

month of March from 8:00-8:30 AM. You must sign up in order to participate. 

Please use the following link to sign up https://forms.office.com/r/Jw0pVzUCGB   

• Volunteer training will be held February 11th at 3 PM.  

• Information regarding the Georgia School Climate survey for students in 3rd-8th 

grade will be sent home this week.  Information about the survey is available on 

the GADOE site:  https://gadoe.org/whole-child-supports/school-climate/ 

February 14th will be a student holiday and professional learning day for staff.  

February 17th is a student and teacher holiday.  

February 18th is a PowerUp Asynchronous Learning Day  

 
Have a fantastic week!  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/Jw0pVzUCGB
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgadoe.org%2Fwhole-child-supports%2Fschool-climate%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMiddlCr%40BOE.richmond.k12.ga.us%7Cf3febc13833846fe832408dd423b32b5%7C30b22d4073624f1783a92530927b6f65%7C0%7C0%7C638739544835539569%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kdZJzm39Ou5fbIpy4a3S5DRaS%2BNKkXsKZ9pCOsgiQbw%3D&reserved=0

